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Traditional in-person class 
meetings that occur on specified 
days and times in a specified 
location

Traditional in-person lab meetings 
that occur on specified days and 
times in a specified location

Hybrid delivery that is offered both 
online and with required in-person 
class meetings that occur on 
specified days and times in a 
specified location

Online class meetings that require 
all students to meet virtually on 
specified days and times

Online class meetings that do not 
require students to meet virtually

Students and instructors schedule 
meetings on an as needed basis to 
discuss course content and student 
progress

Thesis/dissertation with implied 
meetings on an as needed basis to 
discuss course content and student 
progress

Practicum/clinical with implied 
meetings on an as needed basis to 
discuss course content and student 
progress

Class Delivery Modes


